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BOM Meeting December 2017 
 

 New storage completed in staff room and store room. 

 Decision to purchase galvanized goal posts at a cost of €600. 

 New outdoor lighting completed. 

 Mrs. Leonine Gath appointed to a post of responsibility as 

school co-ordination for special education and assessment. 

 Round one of standardised testing completed in English and 

Maths. 

 Oral language aspect of new language curriculum being 

implemented in classes from Junior Infants to 2nd. 

 Parent teacher meetings scheduled for Thursday 8
th

 February. 

 Arrangements agreed for Christmas Show. 

 CPSMA newsletter highlighted lack of qualified subs at present 

and necessity of Garda vetting for all TY students seeking work 

experience. 

 Child Protection/ Anti Bullying: Principal’s Report to Board 

minuted. 


